
Putting students back 
in touch with principles 
of metalworking and 
manufacturing.
The following article by Michelle Bennett 
appeared in the July, 2011 issue of 
Manufacturing Engineering magazine. It 
suggests ways America could re-introduce 
to students the process of thinking about 
how things are made so that we could once 
again become a society of innovation and 
production.




